
April Newsletter 
3’s Class 

Important Dates: 
April 2nd                Welcome Back! 
April 5th                Ms. Becky’s Last 3s Class Day 
April 8th                Ms. Elizabeth returns Full-Time!  
April 17th              Vision Screening  
                              *Please Watch for Info* 
April 23                 Election Day     
                              No School 
We hope you all had a wonderful Easter and Spring Break.  
This month, we will be learning about the changing weather 
(hopefully warmer days and no more snow.)  We will explore 
new life that is all around us, especially pond life and 
flowers.   
Our color this month is Blue, and our shape of the month is 
triangle.  We are counting to 10, making sets to equal 10, 
writing numbers, and sorting objects into groups by color, 
shape, and size.  Our letters this month will be U, D, T, and 
N, with lots of review of all our letters and sounds. 
It’s overwhelming that we only have 2 months  with your 
kiddos before summer begins!  Yet it is such a blessing to 
see the amazing things they have accomplished this year.   
We are very grateful to be part of their preschool journey 
and look forward to the great things ahead. 
Please continue to read every day with your child and let us 
know if you have any questions. 
 
Many Blessings, 
Miss Deb, Miss Becky, and Miss Elizabeth 


